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Class News Monday 28th September 2020 

Year 4 

Maths – In Maths this week we are continuing with column 

subtraction.  The children will finish the week with addition and 

subtraction problem solving.   

English – This week we are developing our written work to include 

powerful verbs.  We will focus on adverbs and how we can move the 

adverb around in a sentence.  This will include a lesson on fronted 

adverbials.  As part of our reading and comprehension skills, the 

children will infer and deduce from photographs and writing.   

Spellings:  
1. Accept 

2. Except 

3. Affect 

4. Effect 

5. Ball 

6. Bawl 

7. Berry 

8. Bury 

9. Minute 

10. Natural 

11. Naughty 

12. Notice 

 

Foundation  

In PE we will compete in a virtual sport competition, uploading our 

results to the Windsor Sports Partnership.  In RE we will continue to 

find out about Judaism and investigate some of the rules that 

members of the Jewish Faith live by.  In Art we have been drawing 
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with oils pastels.  We are using this technique to produce a Christmas 

card design.  

Homework 

The children will be given a list of spellings to keep in the classroom.  

The weekly spellings are listed above and will be tested on Friday.  

Reading books will continue to be sent home on Mondays and must 

be returned each Thursday.  Maths homework and a Maths game 

will be set on abacus each Monday.  I am uploading the answers to 

abacus each Friday so that the children can mark their homework at 

home.  Children shouldn’t bring homework into school at the 

moment.   

Christmas Cards 

The children will complete their Christmas card artwork this week 

and bring their designs home.  Should you wish to order the 

Christmas cards, please return the artwork with your order, by 

Monday 5th October. 

Mrs Helen Dewar 

 

 

 

 


